
NOTICE OF REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS FOR DESIGN PROFESSIONAL SERVICES

The West Clermont Local School District Board of Education is accepting qualifications from
design professionals to provide design services for a Facilities Planning Services Project.
The Project is anticipated to include long term facilities planning services, including the need for
renovation of existing facilities and construction of facilities. Interested firms may request an
RFQ from Chuck LaFata, Director of Operations, at lafata_c@my.westcler.org. Qualifications
will be accepted until 2:00 p.m. local time, November 2, 2023.


